
Trash Service Increase 

Trash increased with Steve’s Trash Service by $68.00 

It was $323.00 in 2024 to $391.00 in 2025. 

We will increase the trash service by $5.00 beginning January 24th on the next water bill. 

Water meters will be estimated this month due to the weather. 

Thank you for your continued support of our community. 

City of Elmdale Council 

 

 


